From: Sent: To: Subject:	Thomas Myrup Kristensen 06 April 2018 13:09 Facebook followup
Dear and	

Thank you once again for receiving us before Easter and for inviting Facebook to express its views in front of the European Parliament.

Facebook fully recognizes the level of public and Parliamentary interest in these issues and supports your belief that these issues must be addressed at the most senior levels of the company by those in an authoritative position to answer your questions.

You also kindly offered various options for a meeting. Our preferred option would be to participate in a Conference of Presidents meeting. If I've understood correctly such a conference is taking place on April 19<sup>th</sup> in Strasbourg. We would be able to send our global head of public policy Vice President Joel Kaplan for a discussion. We hope this will be convenient for you.

At the same time, I passed on internally your request to have a conversation with Mr. Zuckerberg as I am aware you've made this request. As you know, this might be more complicated for logistical and calendar reasons.

## **Thomas Myrup Kristensen**

Managing Director EU Affairs, Head of Office 35 Boulevard du Régent B-1000 Brussels

